
JOIN US!
Using a Social-Emotional Lens
to Support Infant and Toddler

Dual Language Learners

Tuesday Oct. 26, 2021 
12:00 pm – 2:00pm

Questions?  E-mail Derek Oyama at doyama@child360.org 

Quality Start LA invites early educators to the Using a 

Social-Emotional Lens to Support Infant and Toddler 

Dual Language Learners training event!  

In this training participants will learn about the 

importance of supporting a healthy social-emotional 

development for infant and toddler dual language 

learners. We will examine key social-emotional skills and 

explore strategies to support these skills in infant and 

toddler group care settings. 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

mailto:doyama@child360.org
https://lacoe-edu.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_i1mwjKodR-6xCc7QhPIygQ
https://child360-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEpcOyvrD4qHNEZjwck3XWfq4CNVcZXBVv3

